
QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

 RFP No. RA-BO-10-2024 (RFP for Development of a Mixed-Use Transit Village 

Near the Bowie State University Maryland Area Regional Commuter Train Station) 

December 17, 2024  

1. Question:  

Will there be an extension for this RFP?  

Answer:  

At this time, the RFP will close on Tuesday, December 30, 2024, at 
5:00pm EST.  Please monitor the solicitations webpage for any future 
updates.   


